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9th May 2022 

  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
To celebrate the end of SATS week, we would like to take the children to Tettenhall pool 
for a picnic on Friday 13th May.  The children will be walking to the pool with the Year 
6 team and we will have packed lunch and games on the grass as the pool is not yet 
filled.  
  
The children will need to arrive at school promptly on Friday morning and bring with 
them: 
- A packed lunch  
- Two water bottles 
- Sun cream 
- A sun hat 

 
Children are expected to wear normal uniform however, as we will be doing a lot of 
running around, they may wear trainers. As the weather is expected to reach around 
19°C, we must stress that it is vital that the children bring their own sun cream and not 
rely on others to share due to possible allergies. 
 
Please provide consent via ParentPay for your child to attend. We look forward to 
spending a lovely afternoon in the sun celebrating all of the children’s hard work! 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
The Year 6 team 
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